
  

  

 
 
 
REFERENCE:  17FOI 144 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
I would like to make a freedom of information request as to whether you use a company called 
“Super Recognisers International” or any of their subsidiaries. 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 

The Wales Office has not used the services of a company called “Super Recognisers 
International”. 
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